
COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS
Public Transport, Travel and Flights

QUARANTINE

PUBLIC TRANSPORT

PRACTICE GOOD HYGIENE

The Australian Government in line with the World Health Organisation 
has now locked down all persons entering our country for a period of 
14 days isolation. This is mandatory as of the 15th March 2020.

In line with the standard requirements of the Hierarchy of controls that we 
apply in our everyday Risk Management, eliminate all unnecessary travel 
and public transport. We still need to earn wages and live our lives; our 
economy also needs us to keep going as long as we possibly can.

Practice good hand hygiene - that is washing your hands if you cough 
or sneeze on them whilst covering your mouth, if you shake hands with 
anyone or just after touching surfaces, handrails and the likes.


